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February
Sixth
1928.

The Hon. Jacob Hicol, 
Provincial Treasurer, 
Quebec, Qua.

Ity dear Kr* Mini a ter:

I am enclosing copy of a letter 

dated. April 5th, 1927, addressed by the Honourable Athanase 

David to the Honourable Walter Mitchell. I am enclosing also

copy of a letter I wrote the Hon. Hr. David dated December 6th,

1927.

I should appreciate very much a

message from you stating when the University may expect this 

year*c payment of the annual grant of £25,000.00 which the

Province has made to the Normal School at Macdonald College.

With kind regards, I am, dear

Hr. Minister,
Yours faithfully,

(
Principal


